SOl E £ CL.UB

GREEN OAKS GOLF COURSE AUGUST NEWSLETTER

August 25,2022
greenoaksgcl@gmail.co
326 Green Oaks Drive

Columbus, MS
(662) 328-3879
greenoaksgcl@gmail.com

Hello members,

The course is looking great! There has been lots of hard work put in by many people and lots of expense
to get us to this point. Please help keep our course in the best possible condition. We have new “no
carts beyond this point” signs near the greens. Please, do not go past these signs. When one person
does this, others seem to follow. If you need to be closer to the greens because of a medical issue,
please see me and get a handicap flag.

We have two new members, Fred Chappell and Sean Lytle. Please welcome them to the Green Oaks
Family.

We now have golf gloves with the Green Oaks Logo on them. Next time you are in the Pro shop, make
sure to look at these.

We have two tournaments coming up in September. There will be a Par 3 tournament on September
4™ Tee time is 1 pm. Entry fee is $40.00. There will be a $10.00 cart fee for non-members. Green Oaks
will host the 2™ annual Bobby Parker Memorial Tournament on September 24" and 25™. This is a three-
person Scramble. Fee is $300.000 per team. There will be a $20.00 cart fee per person for non-
members. Flyers are posted in the club house.

Hope you enjoy the Golf course and remember always be humble and kind.

Sincerely,

Viekey Evouns

Vickey Evans
Club President



